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October 30, 2014 
 
Our Portland office will be moving to new office space on October 31st. The new address is below; 
please note that the phone numbers and email addresses of our staff will remain the same and only 
the address is changing. 

Greycourt & Co., Inc. 

707 SW Washington Street 

Suite 900 

Portland, OR 97205 

 
For more information, please contact Kristi Combs, Director of Marketing and Communications, at 
503.797.6411 or kcombs@greycourt.com. 
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